
Tornado siren tests to begin Monday 
 

ALBION — Albion Fire Chief Brad Rollins has announced that spring testing of the town’s 

tornado sirens will begin Monday. 

 

The tests will be run at some point from 6-7 p.m. on the second and fourth Mondays each 

month during tornado season. 

 

Rollins said the tests will not be held if the weather is threatening. 
 


